
 

  

Pine Class News 
This Week... 

On Tuesday we celebrated Chinese New Year, the children enjoyed using chopsticks to 

explore noodles, rice and bamboo shoots in the tuff tray. We also decorated pig 

pictures to celebrate the year of the pig. In the afternoon we tasted traditional 

Chinese foods, everything was delicious!  

On Wednesday we had another celebration… JJ’s 11th Birthday! We all enjoyed 

chocolate birthday cake, especially JJ (there was not a crumb left in sight!! ☺) 

In D.T. we have started to wet our felt work, ready to turn them into something 

fabulous! Amelia and Bethany were experts at wetting and rolling the felt; super work 

girls! 

 

Another great week in Pine Class! 

 

Wednesday 13th February is Acorns Valentines Disco, children are welcome to wear pink 

and red party clothes. £1 donation please. 

Friday 15th February – School closes for half-term, 3:15pm. 

 

Tuesday 5th February is Safer Internet Day. 

 

And Finally… 

A big well done to Joey for being 

our star of the week for great 

participation in lessons this week! 

Also a Happy Birthday to Mrs 

Short for Saturday!  

 

Have a nice relaxing weekend!  

 

 

Reminders… 

Snack and cooking money is £2 per week. 

Please can all children’s jumpers be clearly 

labelled? 

Please remember to send in hats, scarfs 

and gloves for playtime and outdoor 

learning. 

Thank you ☺ 

 

Next Week… 



Great concentration Aiden! 

 

 

Kenzie enjoying the 
noodles! 

 

 

Happy 11th Birthday 
JJ! 

 

 

The tuff tray 
before the 

children 
explored! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

  

  

Look what we’ve been up to this week… 

 

 

 


